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03 November 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you with great sadness that Mrs Anne Ring, who has been a member of the 
Governing Body for 18 years, passed away during half term. 
 
Mrs Ring and her family have been members of our school community for many years and her 
commitment and dedication to the school extended well beyond her role on the Governing Body. 
Through her active contribution, she has touched many lives both old and young. She will be sadly 
missed by everyone at St Luke’s. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with Anne’s family. I am sure you will all join me in sending our deepest 
sympathy to them all. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker 

 

Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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